
February 23, 2023

, Principal 
High School
1234 Main Street
Anywhere, CA ******
Attn:	Math Department Chair

Re:	Trig-Star Competition

Dear :

On behalf of the ********* Chapter of the California Land Surveyors Association (CLSA),  your High School is invited to participate in the upcoming "TRIG-STAR" competition.  We are cosponsoring this National High School Math Skill Award with the National Society of Professional Land Surveyors and are offering High Schools in the area a chance to compete. 

The competition is a timed exercise involving the solution of trigonometry problems based on actual scenarios found in the day-to-day work of Professional Land Surveyors.  The enclosed information  will explain how the competition works and its purpose.  As sponsor of this event, our Chapter would provide the sponsorship fee, all test materials, awards, and local land surveyors to work with you teachers/advisors in the administration of the competition.   Awards will be provided to the Trig-Star winners as well as certificates to all competitors.  If your Trig-Star winner places 1st in the State, they will be asked to represent California at the National Competition.

Some of the high schools that participated last year were.

The competition will be held individually at each participating High School but must be completed by May 1.  

We hope you will consider participation in this program.  Please contact me if you have any questions.  I am looking forward to hearing from your school.

Sincerely,


Coordinator Name
******** Chapter
(H) (***) ***-****  (W) (***) ***-****
email:

